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Saturday, July 2, 2016
 from about 10 to 10:30 PM

Both lanes of Park Road, High Street, and Tabor Street will be 
one way from Claudius Crozet Park to Crozet Avenue 
after the fireworks show!

The usual right travel lane of Tabor Street must turn 
RIGHT onto Crozet Avenue.

The left lane (wrong side of the road) of Tabor Street must 
turn LEFT onto Crozet Avenue.

Albemarle County Police officers will be directing traffic 
at the Crozet Avenue/ Tabor Street intersection. 

Questions or concerns? 
Please email CrozetCommunity@gmail.com or call Tim Tolson, 
823-5899, President, Crozet Community Association

Thank you for your help in making our 
small-town tradition a success.
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